
Kendall County 708 Board 
How to Complete a Grant Application 

TRAINING TO COMPLETE GRANT APPLICATIONS TO BE HELD VIA ZOOM ON 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 12, 2021 9:30 a.m-10:30 a.m.

The mission of the 708 Mental Health Board is to 
ensure that all residents of the county have equal 
access to a high quality, comprehensive mental 
health care delivery system. Grant Applications are 
your agency’s opportunity to demonstrate how funds 
can be used to provide mental health services to 
Kendall County residents. A complete application: 

IS SPECIFIC  How much money is being requested, 
and how will that money be used to fund direct 
services? 

INDICATES HOW MANY PEOPLE SERVED IN 
KENDALL COUNTY 

MUST FUND EITHER MENTAL HEALTH, 
DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES, OR SUBSTANCE 
ABUSE 

MUST INCLUDE A RECENT BUDGET 

CAN NOT BE FOR SERVICES FUNDED BY ANOTHER 
INCOME STREAM 

NEED SOME EXTRA TIPS? 

Robyn Vickers, County Board Member and 708 
Board Member, will share best practices for 
completing Grant Applications.  

HOW TO REGISTER:  

Contact Robyn at 630-995-0366 or 
rvickers@co.kendall.il.us 

GRANT APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE 
ONLINE THROUGH THE KENDALL COUNTY 
WEBSITE. 

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE JULY 1, 2021 

SAVE THE DATE! GRANT PRESENTATIONS TO 
BE HELD AUGUST 25, 2021 
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